Paul 
Dear CTI,
What a weekend! I just wanted to say thanks for all the love and time that you have given us; every time you come I seem to grow that much more. You have given me a truer meaning to life; I see things in a total different perspective. I know where life is going to lead me; I do plan on continuing me coaching. I think it’s going to open so many doors for me and keep my mind focused on what I want. If you think about it that is really important for someone coming out of prison, anything that can help us all is a plus! The government wants to lock us up but they don’t want to train us or our minds. I think it they implemented Coaches Training throughout the BOP, it would not only help cut back on the recidivism of people coming back to prison, but it would help us when we were released to deal with life and make the right choices to prosper and become good citizens. I don’t know how we can accomplish this but I do intend to start writing anyone and everyone I can, we have to get the word out. As you know Mr. Meeks, has had a real hard time getting you guys in here and I think the only way to change that is if we all speak out on how much this will help our lives. 
We these are my feelings and I’m not sure how far they will go. If I get out of here, I have some plans on what I would like to do. I would like to go to sound recording school, but my heart is telling me that I would be good at helping people. I’ve always felt this way, I know I would be good at it but my self esteem has always played a big part on the outcome of my life. This is something the CTI has helped me in. We’ll see what happens when I get out, trust me I will be calling on you at that time, so please don’t forget about me because I’ll need the support.
I would like to thank all the people that made this possible, and a special thanks to my Dear friends Laura and Karen for the Kindness they have brought to me. Sam, you know my heart and I feel I have a bond with you that no one can take away, thanks for sharing the things you did with me. We miss you Laura! I hope to see you all back here soon!
Yours truly,
Paul 
